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*August 12, 2024* 
Hyderabad 

 
*ASU’S APPEAL* 

 
 
It is with profound grief and deep sorrow that Association of Southern Urologists 
(ASU) addresses the shocking news of the brutal murder of an on-duty lady 
doctor at R G Kar Medical College and Hospital, Kolkata. This tragic and 
horrifying event has left us all devastated and in a state of deep mourning. 
 
The Association of Southern Urologists, India, is deeply saddened by this act of 
violence against a dedicated doctor. A doctor, who was also a daughter, a sister, 
and a friend, has been taken from us in the most unjust and tragic way. Our 
hearts go out to her family, friends, and colleagues during this incredibly difficult 
time. 
 
ASU stands united in requesting that the authorities conduct a thorough and 
impartial investigation into this case. It is imperative that the culprits responsible 
for this barbaric act be identified, apprehended, and brought to justice without 
delay. This incident not only represents a grave injustice to the victim and her 
family but also poses a serious threat to the safety of all doctors who dedicate 
their lives to serving others. 
 
In light of this tragedy, ASU urges the government and relevant authorities to 
take immediate and concrete steps to improve the safety and security of doctors, 
with a particular focus on the protection of women in medical colleges, hospitals, 
and other healthcare institutions. This includes the implementation of stringent 
safety measures such as increased security personnel, better surveillance 
systems, and emergency response protocols tailored to the unique needs of 
women healthcare professionals. It is crucial that these measures be put in place 
to ensure that such a tragedy never happens again. 
 
In these moments of profound loss, ASU joins in grief with the family of the 
deceased and the medical community at large. ASU will continue to advocate for 
justice and the safety of all doctors. 
 
Let justice be served, and let us work together to prevent such incidents from 
ever occurring again.  
 

     
Dr G Chengalvarayan    Dr Chandra Mohan Vaddi 
President      Hon. Secretary 
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